
 

 

Hello 
 
 
Thank you for showing an interest in joining our fantastic team of staff at St Columba’s. 
 
 
Deciding on a school to apply to is a huge decision and being a teacher is more than just having a 
job. You want to teach because you want to have a positive impact on young people, to share the 
passion you have for your subject and hopefully because you want to enjoy being a part of a 
wonderful profession. Every school is different (thank God!) and you need to be sure that St 
Columba’s is the right place for you.  
 
 
At St Columba’s, staff are appreciated and treated with professional respect. We are a small 
school with a very caring approach. Teachers deserve to be cared for and given the opportunities 
to thrive and enjoy their work. We have our own Professional Development Centre – because 
CPDL matters. We work in a number of effective partnerships to support student achievement and 
professional development for staff. The Corpus Christi Partnership includes all the Catholic schools 
and sixth form college in Bexley. SELSA is a partnership between the majority of secondary 
schools in Bexley and a growing number from Bromley; subject specialists from the partner 
schools regularly meet to support each other. We are also an active member of PiXL. 
 
 
Our Vision Statement is a simple and clear description of what matters to us and how everyone at 
St Columba’s is treated. Please do have a look at our website and Twitter feed to get an idea of 
how we value our staff and students. 
 
 
I look forward to receiving your application and hopefully you will be able to join the team here at St 
Columba's. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Dave Evans 
Headteacher  
 


